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August 10, 2021 

 

 

William Christel 

H2FLO LLC 

5357 S 9th Street 

Milwaukee, WI  53221 
Via email: wchristel@wi.rr.com 

 

 

Subject: Industrial Storm Water No Exposure Certification for 

 

    Facility: H2FLO LLC 

    Location: 5357 S 9th Street, MILWAUKEE, WI 

    FIN:  78851 

 

Dear Facility Representative: 

 

The Department of Natural Resources (Department) has evaluated the No Exposure Certification for Exclusion 

from WPDES Storm Water Permitting (Form 3400-188) that you recently submitted, and has determined that 

your facility does not require coverage under an Industrial Storm Water Discharge Permit as specified in 

subchapter II of NR 216, Wis. Adm. Code.  This determination is based upon the information provided by you for 

your facility on Form 3400-188 stating your belief that the facility qualifies for a “conditional no exposure 

exclusion” under s. NR 216.21(3), Wis. Adm. Code, and is contingent upon continued satisfaction of the 

conditions  under s. NR 216.21(3), Wis. Adm. Code. 

 

Please be advised that under s. NR 216.21(3)(b)4., Wis. Adm. Code, a No Exposure Certification must be 

submitted for this facility every five years to maintain the no exposure status with the Department.  The Effective 

Date for the No Exposure Certification status is August 10, 2021. If the industrial operations change at the 

facility where industrial activities become exposed to storm water or if the Department determines facility 

discharges to be significant contributors of pollutants to the waters of the state, the facility may be required to 

obtain coverage under a General WPDES Industrial Storm Water Discharge Permit.  If conditions change where 

industrial activities become exposed to storm water, it will be your responsibility to notify the Department of the 

change in the facility’s status. 

 

The Department appreciates your pollution prevention efforts to eliminate sources of storm water contamination 

at the facility.  If you have any questions concerning the contents of this letter,  

please contact me at Jamie.Lambert@wisconsin.gov or (414) 477-1119. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamie Lambert 

Storm Water Management Specialist 

Southeast Region   
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